
      
 
 
The City of New Braunfels is hosting an application workshop for Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) funds. The workshop will provide an overview of the CDBG grant program, eligibility, 
and compliance requirements, and discuss the application process. Attendance is not mandatory 
but is highly recommended. It is also recommended that program and grant-writing staff both 
attend the workshop. 
 

Date:   Tuesday, February 13, 2024 
Time:  1:30 PM 
Location:    New Braunfels City Hall (Tejas Room); 550 Landa Street; New Braunfels, TX 78130  
 
Activities/Projects must: 

• Benefit low- to moderate-income people or households 
• Aid in the prevention of slum or blight 
• Meet an urgent community need (disaster relief) 
• Be in low-mod income areas within New Braunfels city limits or serve low-moderate 

income people/households that reside within the city limits 
 

Eligible Applicants:   
• Non-Profit Organizations 
• City Departments 
• Community Based Housing Organizations 

 

Grant Term: October 1, 2024, through September 30, 2025 
 
Applications will be available on February 13, 2024, at the workshop, on the City’s CDBG website, 
and via email upon request to Jennifer Gates, Grants Coordinator or Paula Harper, CDBG 
Consultant. 
 

To RSVP and/or for more information, please contact Jennifer Gates at (830) 221-4383 or 
JGates@newbraunfels.gov, or Paula Harper at (979) 324-7402 or paula.cstx@gmail.com 
 

Additional resources are available on the City’s CDBG website: 
https://www.newbraunfels.gov/90/CDBG-Program 

https://www.newbraunfels.gov/90/CDBG-Program

